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 Suzanne Grundy COMMNT2015/3036/P 03/11/2015  16:03:42 I would like to object to this application on the following grounds:

The proposed extension is totally out of proportion to the existing dwelling and would take away large 

areas of green space, garden and trees.

The increased dwelling areas would put a strain on local amenities, waste, and parking.

The size and extent of this proposed development would impact on drainage and possible flooding to 

neighbours downhill.

The height of the proposed extension will cause reduction of light to neighbours as it towers above 

them.

We are constantly being told that availability of green space and trees prolong life, so let's not see these 

eroded.
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